Dear Committee
We wish to express our support for the bill.
Abortion for gender selection is a terrible way to end a life.

We pray that God the giver of life (Psalm 139) and authority (Romans 13) may grant you wisdom and
strength to govern our country well.

Best wishes,

Family A & J van Burgel



